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Note to the editor 
Thank you very much for your answer and your decision on our manuscript. We just uploaded 
all the required files, including the manuscript revised according to the production office 
suggestions. However, please note that, although we removed the placeholders “TEXT”, we 
could not understand why some figures were misplaced, even after reading the manuscript 
composition suggestions. We hope that the production office will be able to place the figures 
correctly when editing the tex file. 
 
Please note that after the first revision we had renamed the paper as “Towards improved 
retrieval of aerosol properties from the geostationary orbit with the new Meteosat Third 
Generation-Imager geostationary satellite”. Since this title contained the word 
“geostationary” twice, we now suggest to remove the second occurrence so that it reads 
“Towards improved retrieval of aerosol properties from the geostationary orbit with the new 
Meteosat Third Generation-Imager satellite”. We hope that you agree with this modification. 
We have updated the title in the tex and pdf documents that we uploaded accordingly. 
 
Best regards, 
Adèle Georgeot and co-authors. 


